commentletters

From:

KnowWho Services <noreply@knowwho.services>

Sent:

Thursday, October 27, 2016 10:26 PM

To:

commentletters

Subject:

Comment Letter -- 2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment and SED

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged



Dear Bay Delta Plan,

Dear Chair Marcus and Board Members:

If we take the drought that we are living through as seriously as Australia took their drought, we would already be doing much, much more. There is so much about our water system that we could reform. If these reforms took place, we could restore flows to the Delta. I want you to know that I support efforts to keep the Delta healthy and restore salmon habitat on the tributaries of the San Joaquin River. Instream flow standards must be set.

The Water Board should listen to the fisheries scientists and biologists and set the bar higher. I urge you to set the instream flows at 60% to ensure the salmon and the Delta ecosystem survive.

Sincerely, Eleanor Lewis

Sincerely,

Eleanor Lewis 141 24th Ave Apt 1 San Mateo, CA 94403 etlewis1@gmail.com 6506380211